IYF HEAD OFFICE Lot 284 Blk. 229 Mindanao Ave. Ext., Neopolitan Subd., Brgy. Pasong Putik, Quezon City Telephone No.: (02) 939 7155. (02) 664 4764 Globe: (0917) 815 8074 Smart: (0999) 994 5870 Website: www.iyf.ph

Facebook: Facebook.com/YFPhilippinesOfficial

Email Address: lyfphlippines@hotmail.ph

MAY B. ECLAR, Ph.D., CESO IV

Regional Director DepEd Region III

Dear Dr. Eclar;

Reproduction No. 068, s. 2021

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed,D., CESO V Schools Division Superintendent Schools Division of Bulacan

Warmest greeting from the International Youth Fellowship - Philippines!

The International Youth Fellowship - Philippines is a global organization that is YORP registered at National Youth Commission and dedicated to the spiritual, intellectual, and emotional growth of young people around the world. Through proprietary programs, events, and practical opportunities, we aim to mold the holistic development in our young generation and for them to transcend beyond their limitations.

One of the programs of IYF is the Good News Corps (GNC) overseas volunteering initiative that helps develop the next generation's leaders by instilling a broadened view of the world and the spirit of self-sacrifice. GNC creates opportunities for the youth to travel overseas and directly engage in all aspects of foreign culture: language, cuisine, music, architecture, sports and traditional performances. IYF has dispatched 100 Filipino youths to 9 countries around the world since 2008 and 26 of which were dispatched to Thailand. Through 10 months of service with these various interactions, GNC overseas volunteers develop a global perspective and gain a genuine heart to serve others. GNC overseas volunteers also work to advance collaboration and international exchange, as well as provide services that improve the quality of life, education and spiritual conditions in each participating nation.

In lieu with this, the International Youth Fellowship Philippines will conduct a virtual youthoriented event entitled "2021 Amazing Thailand Online Exhibition" on March 27, 2021 via Zoom. More so, we would like to invite high school and senior high school students of your kind institution to this aforementioned event. This event is 100% free. This will be conducted by the Filipino youths who went to Thailand as GNC overseas volunteers to promote the culture and to share the heart of the Thai people they received during their stay in the country. Attached herewith are the poster of the event and event handbook for your reference and the registration link given below where the participants can register.

Registration Link: https://tinyurl.com/2021ThailandOnlineExhibition Event Information Link: https://tinyurl.com/yu38pncx

For concerns and queries, you may reach Ms. Megan Alexis Gan, Program Coordinator through her contact number 0915-268-8430 or you may send message through this email megan 9923@gmail.com.

Thank You for your favorable response regarding this matter. Hoping that you were part Invitation and together will spread hope to the future leader of this generation. May God bless

Sincerely,

CHARLIE L. BAÑARES

Director

MF Central Luzon Mobile: 0927 916 1340

Email: iyfcabanatuan@gmail.com

Advisory No. 952 , s. 202

To: All Schools Division Superintendents

For information.

ECLAR, PhD, CESO III Regional Director